
From: Shihua Chen <schen@valpo.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 2:56 PM 
To: MELVIN, LIZ <LMELVIN@idem.IN.gov> 
Cc: IDEM DW Permits <dwpermits@idem.IN.gov> 
Subject: RE: WS 12703 VALPARAISO DEPARTMENT OF WATER WORKS PWSID# 5264029 
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click 
links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

 
Good afternoon Liz, 
 
Just an update to you that the well construction will start on July 1st. Thank you very much for waiving 
the 10- day advance notice. The following is the information related to the construction work per the 
permit condition #1: 
 
1.         Permit #: WS12703 
2.         PWSID#: 5264029 
3.         Location of construction: Valparaiso Country Club Well Field 
4.         Description of construction: Installation of two 16-inch steel wells (CC-1R, CC-2R) with respective 
vertical turbine pumps at 875 GPM and 500 GPM; installation of 170 feet of 8-inch and 170 feet of 6-
inch transmission main together with all the necessary appurtenances. 
5.         Construction start date: July 1, 2024  
6.         Anticipated duration of construction: 12 months (including installing stationary generators) 
7.         Name and Phone # of permittee or permittee's representative who will be present during 
Construction: Shihua Chen, 518-669-9289 
 
Thanks again for your assistance in this process.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Shihua 
 
 
 
 


